
 

Pacific Endodontics  
 

Dr. Paul Ortner IV purchased a new multi-tenant office building to locate his growing 

endodontic practice. He wanted his new office constructed with the same skill and 

attention to detail he demanded of himself when treating patients. His hands-on 

approach required a contractor who shared his commitment to quality at every level 

of the project.      

 

“We used Norwest for the construction of our new offices – my dental practice and 

my wife’s veterinary clinic. They were just phenomenal. We were impressed with 

their timeliness, professionalism, neatness, and quality of work. I can only think of 

positive things to say about the Norwest team. I would highly recommend them to 

anyone looking for a contractor.”   
 

Paul Ortner IV 
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